MINUTES OF THE CHURCH SUPPORT GROUP COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN
ST MARGARET’S CHURCH ON 19 APRIL 2016

PRESENT:  D. Frost, Revd C. Parkes, P. Savill, M. Scott and H. Taylor

1.	NOTES OF THE COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 22 MARCH 2016
These were agreed as a correct record.  Matters arising were:

 (i) Church improvements/maintenance – S. Upton has been asked to provide a fabric report for the Annual Parochial Church Meeting (APCM) scheduled for Thursday, 21 April.

(ii) Music insurance
Sam Adams has yet to confirm how much we owe for the extended music licence.

(iii) Fund Raising Events
Introduction to Soul (30.4.2016)
Heating – is to be switched on at lunch time. 
Car parking – Revd Celia will contact G. Sharpe to confirm overflow parking arrangements.
Entrance money - Michael and Penny will collect entrance money at door.

Fidelio Singers (16.7.2016)
The advance information has appeared in the April newsletter.  
Programme – David to phone Margaret Couzens (choir leader) to confirm concert title.
Refreshments – Tea/coffee and biscuits to be offered during interval?
Seating/ Church’s maximum capacity – Sam has confirmed this is 140 
Contacts for tickets – Details have been advertised in April’s newsletter.    
Publicity –Penny is to check her emails to see if she has Lynn Cameron’s contact (Chris) details.
Car parking – G. Sharpe’s field will be available for parking.
Art demonstration (in the summer)
Susan Keeble and Jennie Scott have this in hand. 

Wine appreciation evening (September)
David is to coordinate arrangements for this event

Gospel music – Penny is pursuing a new contact.  

2.	FINANCES
Revd Celia was unable to give an update on the church finances.  Mr Bill Carnochan, St Margaret’s treasurer, will be presenting a report for the 2014/2015 financial year to the APCM.   Archdeacon Elizabeth will be attending the APCM.  Revd Celia confirmed that the current members of the PCC with the exception of Penny had indicated they did not wish to remain on the PCC.  

3.	DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING
Monday, 2nd May 2016 at 7pm in St Margaret’s church.
